
MINUTES OF THE 108th MEETING OF THE BORO, OF CHESTER HEIGHTS COUNCIL 
HELD IN THE BORO. SCHOOL BUILDING MONDAY DEC. 5th 1955 AT 8.00 P. M. 

The meeting was called to order by President Breneman, with all 

members present. 

The minutes of the November meeting were approved, 

The following receipts were reported and handed to the Treasurer; 

Theo. Buckley Fines 20.00 
Jas. Townsend Building Permits 21n).00 

Plumbing Permits 12.00 

The following bills were approved and ordered paid; 

Richards & Schrader Hwy, Material 4.59 
Mrs. Wm. Roberts Typing Ord. 16.80 
John S. Voigt Labor on Hwys 55.80 
John Blosenski Hauling rubbish 8.00 

The Treasurers report was approved and correspondance handled. 

There were no reports presented by the Burgess or the various 

Committees. 

Unfinished business; 

The subject of non-attendance of Councilmen was called for 

consideration. The Secretary read the letters which were addressed 

to the members of Council who failed to attend two or more success-

ive regular meetings of Borough Council, quoting the provisions 

of Section #905 of the Borough Code. 

Upon motion, which was duly seconded, it was unanimously approved 

that this business be tabled for further consideration at the 

January meeting. 

Old Business; 

Consideration of the 

In reply to a letter 

Mr. Samuel Harbison, 

appeared before Council to answer the charge that he has been engaged 

in the commercial boarding and breeding of dogs and mink, which 

Harbison case was called for at this time. 

written by the Borough Solicitor, Mr. John Cramp, 

accompanied by his attorney, Mr. Donald Hamilton, 



activities are in violation of the Chester Heights Borough 

Zoning Ordinance.After a lenghty discussion on this subject, 

Mr. Harbison denied that he is engaged in the breeding of dogs 

and mink on a commercial basis and that the mink which he has 

on his property are confined in accordance with the provisions 

of Sect. #301 of the Chester Heights Zoning Ordinance. 

Upon a motion, which was duly seconded, it was unanimously 

approved that this business be tabled for further discussion 

at the next meeting of Council. 

Upon motion, which was duly seconded, it was unanimously 

RESOLVED, that a vote of thanks be extended to Mr. Herbert 

Breneman for the excellent service he has given to the Borough 

of Chester Heights during the ten years he has been a member of 

this Council. 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned by 

unanimous consent. 

Hilton E. Jones, 

Secretary 


	Page 1
	Page 2

